
Embassy of India 
Juba (South Sudan)

***

Advisory for Sudanese nationals applying for Indian visa

The Embassy  of  India  in  Sudan,  which is  currently  operational
from Port Sudan City, have resumed visa services from 27 May 2024.
Sudanese nationals are, therefore, advised to approach the Port Sudan
office  instead  of  travelling  to  Juba  for  Indian  visa  (email  addresses:
cons.khartoum@mea.gov.in and  hoc.khartoum@mea.gov.in,  Embassy
website  page:  https://eoikhartoum.gov.in/indian-visa.php,  visa
application link: http://indianvisaonline.gov.in/visa/).                       

Sudanese nationals who are resident in South Sudan may continue
to apply for visas at the Embassy of India in Juba.
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